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ROSEBERY TRANSFER 
STATION NOW 

TEMPORARILY CLOSED  

The Rosebery Transfer Station is now temporarily 
closed, due to construction. The work is expected 
to be completed in late September. Upgrades to 
Rosebery, Slocan, and Nakusp waste facilities, will 
replace aging infrastructure, increase site 
capacity, and improve the efficiency of waste 
management in the area.   

The RDCK may increase hours of operation at the 
closest neighbouring facility for both waste and 
recycling, if required.  

Slocan Transfer Station will undergo similar 
upgrades in October.  

Visit www.rdck.ca/2024Construction for more 
details and updates or email rrdept@rdck.bc.ca.  
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